Dillard Production Nominated for Theater Award

Dillard University's production of "Two Trains Running" has been nominated for a 2013 Big
Easy Theater Award. The awards ceremony will take place on Monday, March 25, 6:30 p.m. at

Harrah's New Orleans.

Read more about in BestofNewOrleans.com...



http://www.bestofneworleans.com/gambit/2013-big-easy-theater-award-nominees/Content?oid=2150497

